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Donna Conkling

From: David Dachinger <firetrax@mac.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2016 8:15 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Steve Pappalardo; Wayne Esannason; Robert Cole; 

marc.samwick@verizon.net; debpekarekbot@gmail.com; 

jveron.villagetrustee@gmail.com; MJC49C@gmail.com; Bill Stern

Subject: Revaluation Disaster

Dear Village Officials, 

 

We are 19 year residents of Scarsdale, where we raised 2 children and have been active in the community, 

including volunteering over 10 years in emergency services. 

 

We are appalled and dismayed with the way the 2016 reval was conceived and conducted.  Every day we are 

hearing more disturbing details about the Scarsdale Assessor’s unethical behavior, her unprofessional treatment 

of Scarsdale residents and wasting of our tax dollars on a reval that was unnecessary and completely flawed. 

 

We have read numerous articles, attended Board of Trustees meetings where Ryan and Albanese spoke and 

have received perspective from real estate professionals who understand how all this will negatively impact 

Scarsdale’s real estate market and home values. 

 

Due to the coming increase in our taxes from this reval, (which has now raised our home assessment more than 

12% above where the 2014 reval was), we are forced to refinance simply to help offset this impending 

increase.   

 

Please consider invalidating this disastrous reval and bring in a new assessor to clean up this mess before the 

situation gets any worse. 

 

Sincerely, 

David & Tamara Dachinger 

Crossway 

 

 


